
Dear families… quel beau début d’année! (What a great start to the New Yr) 

¢ƛƳŜ ǘǊŀǾŜƭƭŜǊǎΧ 

At the end of last week, our Yr 3/ 4 pupils took a step back in time, 
when the Hall was transformed into an archaeological workshop. Our 
children were transported back to the ’Stone Age’  looking at the 
clothes, tools and trade of the time… very basic! :-)  

 

hǳǊ Ψ̧ƻǳƴƎ ±ƻƛŎŜǎΩ 

This really was quite a spectacle. Yesterday, our Year 5 pupils trav-
elled to Birmingham to join a mass choir, supported by ‘The Beat Box Collec-
tive’ (human percussion       performers), ’Urban Striders’ - contemporary dance 
artists—and Heather Small, of M People days. The culmination of practices in school 
and long rehearsals on the day, culminated in a superb live show. I will just also men-
tion the fantastic behaviour of our Year 5’s... 
a long but successful day - ”You got this!”. 
Future trips are already  being  discussed!  

 

 

tƻǎƛǝǾŜ ǎǘŜǇǎΧ ŀƴŘ ƎƻƻŘ ŎƘƻƛŎŜǎ 
We have recently updated our Behaviour and Discipline Policy and this was               
introduced to the children through an assembly last Friday. For a closer look, please 
look on our  website: Our school - Policies - ’Behaviour and Discipline Policy’.  Some 
key changes: 
¶ KS1 (Yr 1 and 2) will now be using ‘Monster Points’; 
¶ Golden time will be given at the discretion of the teachers; 
¶ Where necessary, we will be making you aware - and hoping to work with you - 

earlier, in terms of seeking to manage behavioural circumstances. 
 
IMPORTANT Medical update - please note the following:  
Due to a change in our medical policy, if you wish for us to administer any medicine to your 
child, a form Ƴǳǎǘ be completed at the office and medication handed in by a parent/carer 
(Children should not have any medication with them in bags or lockers.) 

Please ensure your child’s own spoon or syringe is provided and the medication is in its original 
container as dispensed by the pharmacy. When your child has finished their medication, this 
must be collected as we are unable to dispose of this on site. 

PLEASE NOTE – if your child attends an afterschool club such as Superstars, they must be noti-
fied separately as they have their own policies to follow. 
 

tŀǎǘǳǊŜǎ ƴŜǿ 

Lastly and sadly, at the end of this week, we are saying goodbye to Mr Vedrine (our 
Premises Officer). He has recently been appointed to a specialist school in Leicester. I 
am sure you will join us in wishing him every future success.  

 

Give your best 
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Diary Dates 
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FOSBA  meeting  
19th Jan 

 
Coffee Morning 

 20th Jan 8:45am  
 

Ratcliffe Cross Country  
28th Jan  
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Parents evening 
     Wk comm: 13th Feb 

 
IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

Monday 20th February  
to 

Friday 24th February 

¢ILbYLbD {t!/9 

/ƻǳƭŘ ǿŜ ƳŀƴŀƎŜ ǘƻŘŀȅ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘƻƻƭǎΚΦΦΦ !ƴŘ ƴƻ 

ǇƘƻƴŜΗ 

 

Falcons 

5276 

Kites 

4481 

Owls 

4828 

Eagles 

5473 



  

Our school choir have had a busy week! 

 

On Sunday 11th December, our choir performed at the switching on of the Quorn lights. 
And on Wednesday 14th December, our school choir brought a bit of festive cheer to the 
residents of Farnham House.  The audience were treated to a mixture of contemporary 
and traditional songs.  On Thursday they joined the rest of the school and performed at 
both the school Christmas services at St. Bartholomew's Church.   

 

Many thanks to Mrs Barrass and Mss Cronin for their work with the choir and support of 

community events.   

 

¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƘƻƛǊ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ ŀǘ CŀǊƴƘŀƳ IƻǳǎŜΦ  
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Y6 pupils in the recent cake sale for African Adventures raised 
£236.21  
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Y{н {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛƴƴŜǊǎ  
 

 

[ŜƛŎŜǎǘŜǊ aǳǎŜǳƳ !Ǌǘ 9ȄƘƛōƛǝƻƴ 

A report from Lily—Year 5 Pupil:- 

A picture of Lily's painting was sent to the museum's Open 33 exhibition. This is an annual 
exhibition which features artists’ work from across the East Midlands and Rutland. For the 
first time this year they included a new age category 5 to 10 year olds.  

A panel of art experts looked at all the entries blind, not knowing who had created the 
pieces of art. Lily was successful and her painting called Crazy love—love maze is now     
being exhibited at the prestigious Open 33 exhibition. 


